[bookmark: _GoBack]From: TP HIBBERT 
Sent: 23 October 2015 15:02
To: Planning
Subject: Application 15/01697/F Single storey infill extension The stables, College Farm Wendlebury

I write on to advise you that Wendlebury Parish Council have no objection to the proposals as submitted.

Signed Caroline Todd
Clerk to Wendlebury parish Council

